
Dear	Messrs,	

In	continuation	to	the	advertisement	no.	E-33/Sound/College	dated	6-
2-2020,	we	wish	to	 inform	you	that	the	quotations	are	re-invited	for	
the	 revised	 specifications.	 You	 are	 requested	 to	 be	 present	 in	 the	
Office	 of	 the	 Principal	 tomorrow	 i.e.,	 16-2-2020	 at	 11am	 along	with	
your	sealed	quotation.	

For	detailed	specifications,	see	the	college	website.	

	

(Principal)	


